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This Week at Lincolnshire 

    

            Tuesday, January 21 

                7:00 p.m. Stewardship Meeting  

 

          Thursday, January 23 

          7:00 p.m. Leadership Team Meeting 

             

            Sunday, January 26 

               5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m. Youth Night 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ministry Surveys will be handed out next Sunday, January 26. 
Please be sure to fill one out. 
 
 
Camp Mack registration opens Jan. 22, at 7:00 p.m. This year, there are a 
few new things, including a church transfer system, Online Camp Forms, and 
Payment Plans. Questions and additional information can be found by 
emailing info@campmack.org or by calling the camp office at 574-658-4831. 
 
For the Youth Night meals, Christian Ed is asking for food donations.  The 
list of food needed is on sign-up sheets on the table behind the last pew in 
the sanctuary.  Please write down your name beside the food item you want 
to donate, then bring the food item on the Youth Night Sunday.  Place the 
food item in the box located in the kitchen.  

 
Women’s District Retreat for Lincolnshire will be held 
Saturday, April 25 this year. Registrations will be available 
in your mailbox. Please see Pastor Cheryl for any 
questions. 
  

Grieving Group: Proposed for March, Pastor Paul is looking to put together a 
group for anyone suffering from a lost loved one, divorce, job loss, etc. The 
program will be approximately 10 weeks. For anyone interested, please see 
Pastor Paul Thomas.  

  

 
“No one is useless in this world who lightens the burdens 
of another.” 

—Charles Dickens 
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